
Aurigen Discovery Technologies Limited 

 

To,  

Dr. N. K. Lokanath 

Professor 

Department of Studies in Physics 

Manasagangotri 

University of Mysore, Mysuru – 570006 

 

Dear Prof. N. K. Lokanath, 

 This letter is to confirm our interest in collaborating on the research proposed under the title 

“Drug design and Development”. 

Aurigen is a drug discovery company committed to the vision of being the most respected and valued 

scientific collaborator in India. We have a keen interest in understanding information and information 

technology in the domain of biological field research and the complex issues raised by this process. 

As you know, for many years now, we have been tracking many issues of this type and the potentials 

for synergy are thus great. 

 The research proposed under this effort would help us to better understand the working of the 

drugs. Thus, I would be pleased to actively involved in this research, providing insight and inputs on 

areas that we see as challenging and applying the theories, methodologies and technologies developed 

under this research where they can help us to think out the contours of alternatives futures and of 

collaboration in the domain of new ways of development of the drugs. 

We look forward to this cooperation with you and your institution. 

Sincerely, 

 

Aurigen Discovery Technologies Limited, 

No. 39(P) KIADB Industrial Area, 

Electronic City Phase II, 

Hosur Road, Banglore - 560 100. 

 


